
Dear t'iember: 

Last 4pril a package cori~ning the 19th DISTRIBUTION OF 
SOU'1'HEASTl.IRN PLANTS (49 specimens) and the THIRD DISTRIBUTION OF NORTH 
AMERICAN PLANTS (8 speo1.lllens) were mailed to those members who participat­
ed in this project. 'Ibis has been an interesting project tor those who 
have helped make it successtul. 

We can have bigger and better sets when we have IIIOre _mbers 
participating. Should lIOu be interested in taking part in this project 
let me know and I will send you any intomation needed. We try to pre­
vent using duplicates. ,ie put our nUlllber only on the native species. I 
can send,--you-a--1U't 0'£ the" specie~-used-1n previous sets. As-it stands 
t.oda3', we need about SO specimens o~ each species. 

We haft a tn ot the back numbers. l'lembers otten tr. extra 
sets tor OU previows D1atributions. Should you be interested, let me 
know and I oan let you know what we have on hand. By the wa.Y, these are 
also sold at ten cents a spec_n. 

For those participatinc in the 20th DISTRIBUTION. could we 
have the specimens sent in by the last ot 'ebruar11 

Sincerely yours, 

4~ . 
Elizabeth Ann Bartholomew 
Secretary 
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